
Does your little one get overstimulated? Waiting in
long lines, bright lights, and loud noises can make
meeting Santa overwhelming for some guests. Foster
City Parks and Recreation invites you to a Sensory-
Friendly Santa Experience, designed to create a calm
and welcoming environment where your child can
enjoy meeting Santa without the stress.

The VIBE 
670 Shell Blvd, Foster City, CA 94404

SENSORY FRIENDLY

4:00pm - 6:00pm

December 5th,  2024

SANTA VISITS

HTTPS://WWW.FOSTERCITY.ORG/SENSORY-SANTA-VISITS

For more information please visit: 


